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	Ms Helen Ball

Shrewsbury Town Council Parish Council

Guildhall

Frankwell Quay

Shrewsbury

Shropshire

SY3 8HQ

info-shrewsburytowncouncil@shropshire.gov.uk


	Date:


	7th December 2015

	
	Our Ref:
	15/02401/NEWDEV

	
	Your Ref:
	

	
	
	


Dear Ms Helen Ball

SHROPSHIRE COUNCIL STREET NAMING AND NUMBERING 

	CASE REFERENCE:
	15/02401/NEWDEV

	PROPOSED STREET NAME:
	Beauford Ridge

	DEVELOPMENT SITE LOCATION:
	Site Of Gordana House, The Mount, Shrewsbury, Shropshire


The Street Naming and Numbering Department have been asked to provide a new street name and postal addresses for the new development listed above.  The Developer has put forward the following suggestion: 

· Beauford Ridge
The proposed name is regarded to be suitable within the terms of the Street Naming and Numbering Policy of which I have attached a copy. (Section 4.1 relates to the provision of new street names)

I have attached a location / layout plan for your assistance. 
If the Town Council would like to make any further comments/suggestions regarding this proposed street name, I would be grateful if you would please forward these to snn@shropshire.gov.uk by Tuesday 22nd December 2015 after which time we will proceed with registering the street name thought most appropriate.  

Thank you for your assistance. 

Kind regards

Geri Cloak

Geri Cloak

Street Naming/Numbering & LLPG Technician

SNN@shropshire.gov.uk

01743 258703

